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FINANCE ADVISORY BOARD 
 

MEMBERS APPOINTED                    PHONE            

 

Charles Royce 05/04/2021 C: 786-397-4953   07/31/2023 

129 S. Golfview Rd 

chroyce@aol.com  

 

VACANT 

 

VACANT  

    
VACANT   

 

VACANT       

 

VACANT  

 

VACANT    

 

BOARD LIAISON: Bruce Miller, Finance Director - bmiller@lakeworth.org - 561-586-1641            

    
The City of Lake Worth Beach Finance Advisory Board was created to serve in an advisory capacity to the City Commission 
and the City Manager.  The Board shall serve to promote transparency in the City of Lake Worth’s budget process and allow 
for additional citizen input on major financial decisions.  The Board shall consult with and advise the City Manager and the 
City Commission in matters affecting the annual operating budget, capital improvement program and all financial policies. 

 
Established by Ordinance No. 2010-03, effective 02/26/10, comprised of seven resident members appointed by the City 
Commission. 

 
Ord. No. 2010-03, effective 2/26/10, a member who fails to attend three consecutive regularly scheduled meetings or 20% 
of regularly scheduled meetings held within a 12-month period shall have his/her seat declared vacant by the City Clerk and 
the City Commission shall promptly fill such vacancy. 
 
Meetings:  First Monday of each month at 6:00 pm in the City Hall Conference Room. 
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